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The Canton Restaurant

On behalf of the residents of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer 
upon you this City Council Citation in recognition of your celebrated and 
family-run Canton Restaurant for more than 63 years. In 1960, Wong family 
patriarch Charles opened The Canton Restaurant, at the time the only Chinese 
food restaurant in Annapolis. Over the years, the family-run operation 
has served delicious food and kept four generations of the Wong family in 
business. June 28, 2023 was a sad day for the West Annapolis neighborhood 
that was home to The Canton Restaurant when Benjamin and Lisa Wong 
closed the doors to retire. We thank you for your many years of dedicated 
service to (deliciously) feeding Annapolis residents and visitors. Thank you for 
all you have done and best of luck in your well-deserved retirement! 
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